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Dear Archbishops Welby & Cottrell 
 
Our Client: Gilo 

 
If you may recall, I wrote to you both over 16 months ago. I refer to my letter of 23 June 2023 
(attached) which remains substantively unanswered despite several reminders from myself. 
 
I understand that in June of this year my client and Andrew Graystone attended a 'fact finding' 
audit set up by the Church House Audit Committee to examine how their original 2020 complaint 
was handled. My understanding also is that the original intention of this audit was to exclude 
both Gilo and also Andrew Graystone, despite being key stakeholders. 

The questions in my original letter remain. We have not heard the result of that audit.  
 
My client has recently written to the Archbishop of York highlighting significant gaps in the York 
Archdiocesan PCR2 output. These are gaps he tried to urge the Archbishop to bring vital 
transparency to during the lead-up to the presentation of the Past Case Review 2. 
 
Can you tell us firstly: when we should expect a reply from you regarding the complaint against 
the Secretary General of Archbishops’ Council and to the questions raised in my earlier letter? 
And secondly: when my client can expect a response to his legitimate questions concerning a 
propensity to hide material in PCR2? 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Richard Scorer 
Principal Lawyer 
Slater and Gordon 
 
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 November 2024 
 
  

 
Archbishop Justin Welby  
Archbishop Stephen Cottrell  
 
justin.welby@lambethpalace.org.uk  
archbishop.stephen@archbishopofyork.org  
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